
 Reception Weekly News! 
Friday17th March 

What a super week we have had! 

The children have enjoyed reading the three little pigs and have got on board with our 

storytelling, poster writing, drama activities and house building. We also built some houses in 

our outdoor provision area using our gross motor skills and different materials. Team work 

and communication was the key! 

We had a really successful weekly wander to the mill and back, looking at key features of the 

building, materials and we even had a chat about some of the mill’s history! Thank you to all 

that helped. 

One last thing… the children have worked hard to create a beautiful little surprise for you on 

Sunday Morning. We hope that you love it! 

Have a great weekend ☺  

 
What have we been learning in phonics? 

This week’s sound is: 

igh 
We have been reading and writing words with the igh 

sound in. Can you ask your child to look at the pictures 

on the back of this sheet and put a tick by the words 

that have igh in them? If they are feeling like they 

need more of a challenge, could they label the word 

using our new igh sound?  

 
 

 

What have we been learning in Maths? 

This week we have been exploring the number 

9 with a particular focus on linking addition and 

taking away. We have been using tens frames 

and the part-part- whole model to really secure 

this number knowledge and their fluency of 

number bonds that make 9. Number stories 

have made this fun too!  

Tapestry Challenge! 

Can you go on your own weekly wander? How 

many different types of materials can you find on 

the local buildings in your area? (e.g. bricks, wood, 

glass, etc.) You could either take pictures of some 

of the different materials that you find or you could 

write a list of them. Maybe you could draw your 

own house and label what it is made out of. Have 

fun!  

 

 

Weekly Key Words 

In monster phonics this week we have been focusing 

on the HFW words: 

like, when, little, what, by 

Can you child sight read and write these words? 

Please remember to keep practising the words and 

sounds in your blue book! Thank you. 

 

 

Don’t forget! 

• Library books are changed on a Friday 

• Blue books in school everyday 

• PE Kit (white top and black shorts) to be kept in school and named 

• No juice in school please, water only in bottles-Thank you 



     
 

 

                                                  
 

 

 

 


